
 
 

From: Brenda Torney <btorney@aup.edu> 
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 10:11 AM 
To: Faculty <Faculty@aup.edu> 
Subject: TLC News (9 September 2019) 
  
Dear Colleagues, 
  
Welcome back to the TLC News. We’ll be sending you the TLC News every other Monday to 
keep you updated on our activities and readings in the area of teaching and learning. 
The News this week includes information about upcoming lunches, other TLC-sponsored 
events or projects, the TLC space in the Learning Commons, the TLC website, and our new 
TLC Faculty Fellows. 
  
TLC	lunches 
  
Our first TLC lunch this year will be Tues. 10 Sept., 12:15-1:15 in the Learning Commons 
(Q-609 - bring your own lunch). Our theme is, How do you build a rapport with your 
students?. During the second lunch, Wed. 25 Sept., 12:15-1:15 (also in Q-609), we’ll discuss 
how we get our students to read (and maybe even enjoy it!). If you’d like to discuss a 
particular theme this 



TLC	Website 
  
We’ve done some updating of our TLC website over the summer, but we’ll continue to 
develop this year, with a view to making it more dynamic and interactive. Comments and 
suggestions about the website are welcome, as are materials, links and ideas you would like to 
share. 
  
You’ll find three boxes to click on for content: 



will help us think about how to improve spaces for collaborative learning and teaching both 
in the classroom and beyond, and will support the TLC in the exploration of experiential 
learning strategies and the digital litera


